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Important Notice – Fraudulent schemes impersonating Jefferies 

 

There have been recent incidents of parties falsely claiming to be associated with the Jefferies 
Group and soliciting customers to carry out trading activities with them. We would like to alert 
our customers and the public to be wary of such illegal activities and to avoid interacting with 
the scammers. In particular, please note that Jefferies Group does not conduct any regulated 
activities through social media platforms or mobile apps.  

Jefferies Group and its employees, directors, officers, contractors, advisors, members, 
successors, and agents are not responsible for any information or services provided by 
unauthorized parties and channels.  

If you have any questions or wish to ascertain whether you are communicating with an 
authorized representative of Jefferies Group, please contact us at 
India.Communication@jefferies.com with “Scam Check” in the subject line.  

If you have conducted any transactions with the scammers, you should immediately contact the 
local police or authorities to seek assistance. For India residents, you may lodge a report at the 
national cybercrime reporting portal (https://cybercrime.gov.in/) or call ‘1930’.  
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